KENYA EMBASSY ROME

NEW PROTOCOLS FOR AIR TRAVEL OPERATIONS FROM THE
MINISTRY OF TRANSPORT, INFRASTRUCTURE, HOUSING AND
PUBLIC WORKS OF THE REPUBLIC OF KENYA

The Embassy of Kenya in Rome, wishes to draw your attention to the
following documents on air travel operations, following the opening of
the Kenyan airspace on 1st August 2020;

1. Protocols on air travel from the Ministry of Transport,
Infrastructure, Housing, Urban Development and Public Works;

2. Communique on the resumption of international air travel issued
on 1st August 2020. This communique should be read together
with the official protocols. It is noted for general
information that the list of countries and other guidelines
may change from time to time as the situation unfolds;

3. Directives on resumption of international flights issued by the
Kenya Civil Aviation Authority;

4. Gazette notice on the wearing of masks

IMPORTANT NOTICE: The Government wishes to clarify that the
Communique issued on 1st August 2020, DOES NOT bar travellers from
any country from entering Kenya. However, they will be required to go
into mandatory or self-quarantine, whichever is applicable if they are
not arriving from any of the countries listed in the Communique.

The documents are available on the Mission Website and social media
pages

Twitter- @KenvaEmbRome

Facebook :KenvaEmbRome




